
HARWORTH CHURCH OF ENGLAND 

ACADEMY 

Friday 26th May 2022 

  

Attendance for the week beginning  

Monday 23rd May                               

• EYFS 75%  

• Elf Owls 76% 

• Snowy Owls 90% 

• Barn Owls  94% 

• Tawny Owls 92% 

• Eagle Owls  75% 

• Wise Owls 95% 

 

Using the Harworth App: 

Download the App ‘School Jotter2’ 

from the App store/GooglePlay. Search 

for our school and you should then get 

our newsletter updates. If you have the old App then you may need to delete it and 

download the new ‘School Jotter 2’.  

 

Parliament- Pupil Voice 

Our school Parliament have been discussing having healthy snacks at break time. 

They have voted that all snacks brought to school by pupils should be healthy! 

 

Fun Sports Team Event – Pupil Voice 

The School Parliament have voted overwhelmingly to have a ‘Fun Team PE 

Day’ instead of a traditional Sports Day. They have asked for a PE week and 

these events will be part of that.  Our PE week will be Monday 11th July to 

Friday 15th July and we ask for children to come to school in PE kit all week.  

 

Next Coffee morning is Thursday 30th June.  All are very welcome. Please come 

along if you can. 

 

INSET and Holidays 

We break for May half term on Friday 27th May. We return to school on Monday 6th 

June. We break for the summer on Friday 22nd July.  We return after the summer break 

on Monday 5th September, as Thursday 1st and Friday 2nd September are INSET days. 

Jubilee Celebrations, Pilgrimage and 
Parent Feedback 

Amazing Jubilee celebrations on the 
school field on Thursday afternoon with 
snacks, flags, balloons, smiley faces 
and a lot of dancing!  

This week we have also had a 
Pilgrimage around school, reflecting on 
our Artists of the term in each class. 

Many thanks for parent feedback about 
the website and this newsletter. Parents 
who do not use the App have said that 
it is difficult to read the newsletter, so 
from now on it will be in PDF format, 
which should solve the problem. Below 
are instructions on how to use the App 
if you don’t do so already.  

Thank you, as always, for your 
continued support, 

Kerrie  

  

 


